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Monday 28 August 2023 

Dear valued COTA (WA) Member, 

RE: Upcoming Changes to COTA Membership 

We want to update you on some important changes that are coming to the way in which your 
Membership is being administered. As a valued supporter and COTA (WA) Member, here is 
what you need to know. 

The paid COTA membership that is currently serviced through the national membership office 
will continue to be available until 30 September 2023. All memberships commenced or 
renewed before 30 September 2023 will continue to be serviced under the existing system, 
including all the usual benefits such as access to the Ambassador Card and regular issues of 
the ONECOTA Magazine. The last edition of ONECOTA is scheduled for Winter 2024 and will 
be distributed in June 2024. Paying for your membership will cease from 1 October 2023. 

While some aspects of your offering under the ‘paid’ membership model will cease 
(Ambassador Card and ONECOTA Magazine), others such as the COTA Insurance product 
range, will continue to be available to all COTA Members. 

Your Membership is important to us, and a valued part of what COTA (WA) is about, now and 
into the future! Changes to how membership is managed for new and renewing Members 
will commence from 1 October 2023. 

We will be communicating these changes directly to you soon and in advance of 1 October 
2023. 

Please find attached to this letter a FAQ sheet (Frequently Asked Questions) that should 
answer your immediate queries. However, if you have any other questions or require further 
information, please email us at: membership@cotawa.org.au or visit: 
https://www.cotamembership.org.au/ where updates will be made available from 
September 2023.  

Your COTA (WA) team  
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